
110 Wheaton Court, Simpsonville,
29680, SC

https://searchrealestate.co/properties/110-wheaton-court/simpsonville/sc/29680/MLS_ID_1555780

Price - $309,800

Bedrooms

3

 

Baths

2

 

Half Baths

1

 

SqFt

1799

 

Lot Size

0.0700

 

Year Built

2018

 

DOM

109 Days

Features

Cooling

Central Air
 

Heating

Natural Gas
 

Floors

Carpet
Luxury Vinyl Tile/Plank

Roof

Architectural
 

Laundry Features

2nd Floor
Walk-in



Laundry Room
 

Appliances

Cooktop
Dishwasher
Disposal
Microwave
Gas Water Heater
Tankless Water Heater

 

Community Features

Common Areas
Recreational Path

Interior Features

Ceiling Fan(s)
Ceiling - Smooth
Countertops – Quartz
Pantry

 

Utilities

Cable Available
 

Fireplace Features

Gas Log

Window Features

Window Treatments
 

Lot Features

1/2 Acre or Less
Few Trees
Sprklr In Grnd-Full Yard

 

Style

Traditional

Other

Electric
By-Laws



Description

Welcome home to this charming and move-in ready 3-bedroom, 2.5-bath gem, nestled in a quiet,
friendly community just minutes from downtown Simpsonville and all the conveniences you need.
Enjoy neighborhood amenities like a scenic walking trail and a cozy firepit with a seating
area—perfect for gathering with friends and neighbors. Step inside to discover a thoughtfully
upgraded interior, starting with a welcoming foyer and luxury vinyl plank flooring throughout the
main level. The half bath features a custom vanity and designer light fixtures for a modern touch.
The heart of the home is the stunning kitchen, fully renovated with quartz countertops, a custom
island, soft-close cabinetry, a touchless faucet and sink, built-in kitchen speakers, and premium
lighting—truly a chef’s dream. The adjacent dining area opens to a private, fenced backyard with a
patio and seating area, ideal for outdoor entertaining. The inviting living room boasts a custom gas
log fireplace surround that adds warmth and style to your everyday living space. Upstairs, the
spacious owner’s suite serves as a private retreat with a walk-in closet and a luxurious en-suite
bath featuring double vanities and a walk-in shower. Two additional bedrooms have great closet
space and share a full hall bath with dual sinks and a tub/shower combo. A convenient walk-in
laundry room completes the upper level. Additional features include custom window shades
throughout the home, blackout curtains in all bedrooms, storm doors, updated kitchen hardware,
flowerbed pavers, a new HDMI port for the living room TV, and a full-yard irrigation system. This
thoughtfully upgraded home is truly turnkey and waiting for its next owner. Schedule your tour
today—you won’t want to miss it!



SEE THIS PROPERTY

James Schiller

Realtor, Brand Name Real Estate

Phone: 18434788061

Email: jameseschiller@gmail.com

Check On Site

https://searchrealestate.co/properties/110-wheaton-court/simpsonville/sc/29680/MLS_ID_1555780

Location



110 Wheaton Court, Simpsonville, 29680, SC


